
SMELLS FROM YORKSHIRE WATER TREATMENT 
WORKS - SALTEND

WE THE UNDERSIGNED SAY THAT: 

THE PERSISTENT ODOURS from the Yorkshire Water Waste Water 
Treatment Works at Saltend are a nuisance, prejudicial to health, and interfere 
with the personal comfort of our communities.

We consider that the odours from the Yorkshire Water Waste Water Treatment Works at Saltend are 
a  'Statutory Nuisance' and should be dealt with as such by the local authorities (Hull City Council 
and East Riding of Yorkshire Council).
 
Signature Address and Post Code Name - Print

Please return completed forms to Saltend Smells Petition c/o 6 Johnson Court, Hedon, HU12 8EF

More information search Google for the Hedon Blog at http://hedonblog.wordpress.com/

http://hedonblog.wordpress.com/

